
 

01 June 2021 
 
 
Ministrul Ciprian-Sergiu Teleman 
Ministerul Cercetării, Inovării și Digitalizării 
București, România 
 
 
Dear Minister Ciprian-Sergiu Teleman,  
 
Thank you for your letter received in May of 2021 in which you informed me of Mr. Viorel 
Vulturescu’s and Ms. Cristiana Flutur’s appointments to ICANN’s Government Advisory 
Committee (GAC). Please extend to both of them my warm congratulations. We look forward to 
their active participation in the GAC and wish them every success in their new membership 
roles. I have conveyed this information to our GAC Support team at ICANN to ensure our GAC 
records are duly updated.  
 
I greatly value your commitment to ICANN principles and your support of our mission. I am 
confident in our continued cooperation and collaboration on key issues.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Göran Marby 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 


